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The MASEA Awards are an annual event which is celebrated with the objective to encourage excel-

lence, good governance and impactful innovation in the Department of Health, which improves ser-

vice delivery and health outcomes. On 02 July 2017 the honorable MEC for KZN Health, Dr S Dhlomo  

invited all institutions across KZN who entered for different award categories. Amongst those who 

were invited were private partners and other stakeholders.  The glamorous event was held at Inkosi 

Albert Luthuli International Convention Centre with all attendees dresses like kings and queens   

surely to make a statement.  

Fort Napier Hospital was part of the celebration and scooped two awards. The first award was Second 

position in the category: Health Care Risk Waste Management, the second award was  Third position 

in the category: National Core Standards—Specialized Hospital. Management thanked all staff mem-

bers who made it possible to get these awards and mentioned that it was through hard work and team 

work that helped the institution win two awards.  

2017 MASEA AWARDS CELEBRATION  
 



Pictures of the 

event 

From Left to Right: Mr. J. Phakamini, Mrs. N Nxaba  

 Sr V. Govindasamy 

Representatives Celebrating 

From Left to Right: Mrs. T.N Ngcobo( Nursing Manager), Mrs. V. Hlope( Systems 

Manager) Mrs. N.T. Nxaba (C.E.O) Mr. M Msimang (Hospital Board Chairperson) 

From Left to Right: Sr Govindasamy, Sr R. Naidoo,  

Sr S. Reddy 

From Left to Right: Mr. J. Phakamile,  

Mr. L. Mlangeni 



Hospital staff celebrating the participating 

teams awards  

Stores Department  staff posing with the awards.  

Kitchen staff members were excited to be part of 

the celebrations 

Ward 9A  posing with  certificate’s  

 Ward 9B posing with the certificate's  

Pharmacy staff posing with the certificate’s  Laundry staff  members were part of the  

celebrations 



On the 15th June 2017, Fort Napier Sport Committee hosted a landmark National Youth Day Event with a good 
turn out by both staff and Mental Health Care Users. The event was based on two objectives, firstly to com-
memorate the revolutionary South African Students maimed in 1976 during the protest against repressive laws 
of the apartheid regime. The second objective was to prepare our Mental Health Care Users (athletes) as they 
are fine tuning their skills for the forthcoming KZN Provincial Sport Gala Event. Our institution adhered to the 
national theme that recognized our gallant revolutionary, a selfless icon, revered by the global community, the 
honorable Mr. O. R. Tambo, “The year of OR Tambo: Advancing Youth Economic Empowerment”.  Our Sport 
Committee further coined their own institutional theme aimed at declaring war on the scourge of woman and 
child abuse, “It’s time to RISE UP and PROTECT WOMEN and CHILDREN”. These themes reverberated in all 
speeches given by the different speakers. 

 

The event was opened by the head of our establishment the honorable Mrs. N. Nxaba who reminded the audi-
ence of heroic struggles and the importance of defending our freedoms. It was during such welcome address 
that she articulated the importance of National Anthem and the decorum required when observing it. Her 
speech had a special resonance because she is one of the generations that were on the receiving end of the 
brutal oppressive regime. Mr. S. Mthembu and Mrs. J. Ross directed the program with aplomb and assisted the 
audience in understanding the themes of the day. Mr. S. Mthethwa gave the purpose of the day and further un-
packed the relevance of honoring our heroes and heroines. In his perspective he believes that the struggle to 
advance peoples’ aspirations remains critical especially in combating poverty, inequality and unemployment. 
Champions of different sport codes under the leadership of Mrs. S. Kraai and Mr. S. Gumede gave message of 
support and declared war against woman and child abusers. The whole day was celebrated with sport and mu-
sic that kept everyone on the edge of their chairs. The event was another milestone in our institution where col-
laboration by different disciplines yielded positive outcomes. A special thanks must be directed to all Fort Na-
pier Staff, with special recognition of the Medical Cluster who funded the event. Their generosity helped secure 
awards for our Mental Health Care Users.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NATIONAL  YOUTH  DAY CELEBRATION  

Winners of  the Soccer Final 



SPORTS DAY IN PICTURES  

A Starting point for a 200m race 

Winners of  a 200m  race Winners of  a 100m  race 

Aerobics in action 200m race 

Staff members remembered their school days  by 

dressing in school uniform.  
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